
White River’s Previous Elec. Service to Property – DR 7.0    Ex. 206 

 

REQ: Please provide a description of electric service that was previously provided to the 
property located at the southwest corner of US Highway 65 and State Highway F near 
Ozark, MO including what is referenced in Paragraph 9 of the Company Response to the 
Application. 

 

White River Valley Electric Cooperative built a single-phase line across this property in 
1978. We then provided electric service from 1983 through 1994 to a permanent 
structure (house) and well on this property. It was a standard electric service with a 
primary voltage of 7.62 kV and 120/240 volt secondary. Our line, transformer, and 
meter loop are still present on the property. On information and belief, the home on 
the property has been demolished. 


